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To: Nikisha Eichmann, Assistant Procurement Manager 

From: Steve Leonard, Fleet Manager 

Date: October 19, 2023 

Re: Fleet Replacement units 2141 and 2194 Purchase Recommendation 
 

 
 

 

It is the recommendation of this office to purchase the Fleet Replacements for Storm Water Department and 

Waste Water Treatment Plant units #2141 and 2194 for the total price of $136,654.04 ($68,327.02 each). 

These units meet the expectation of the departments and will fulfill the requirements of their operational 

needs. These units will be purchased on the TN State Contract number 80359. The estimated delivery date is 

no more than 12 months 

 

Item Quantity Description Award to Vendor Fuel Economy 

1 2 
2023 RAM 3500 MINI DUMP 

TRUCK 

CDJR OF 

COLUMBIA 
City10/Hwy13 

 

These unit will be a Fleet Replacements 

The units listed below will be replaced and disposed of utilizing the current approved City process.  

Unit 2194 is not a Budgeted Replacement. It was totaled in a fire.  

The TN State offerings were reviewed by Richard Gilliam and Eric Vermillion and they are both in 

agreement with this recommendation. 

Fuel Economy Improvement 

 

TN STATE CONTRACT 80359 N/A 

  

Replacements 

2141 2014 Ford F-350 Stake Bed Mileage 74,418 

2194        2015 Ford F-350 Mini Dump Truck Mileage 100,222 

    

Should you have any questions on this recommendation, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Thank you. 

 

FLEET MAINTENANCE DEPARTMENT 

City of Kingsport 
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